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Project Facts 

As part of this project, FTE is: 

• Widening Florida’s 

Turnpike from four to 

eight lanes 

• Replacing six bridges 

• Constructing a new 

bridge at Fosgate Road 

• Constructing two 

roundabouts at CR 455 

 

 

CR 455 Bridge Construction  
As part of the Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise construction 

project widening Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91 from 

SR 50/Clermont to Hancock Road/Minneola, The Enterprise is 

demolishing and replacing the County Road (CR) 455 bridge in 

Lake County. 

 
 

    
 

Construction is on schedule. The bridge replacement work is 

underway and is anticipated to take a year to complete. 

Upcoming work includes placing the support beams and bridge 

deck. The CR 455 bridge is scheduled to reopen in February 

2023. 

 

Construction on the roundabouts on both sides of CR 455 is 

underway. The roundabouts are also anticipated to be 

completed by February 2023.  

 

Got Questions? 

Contact: Stephanie Eisenberg, 

Community Outreach Specialist  

Stephanie.Eisenberg@dot.state.fl.us 

407-264-3064 

Floridasturnpike.com  
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